
 

YOU X ELECTION TRIBUNAL Initial Reasons  

1. On 5 September 2024, the Convener of the Election Tribunal received the report from 

the Returning Officer as to the 2024 student elections. On 9 September 2024, the 

Tribunal met pursuant to the YouX Rules Concerning the Conduct of Annual Elections, 

By-Elections and Referenda (‘the Rules’) in person to consider the written report of the 

Returning Officer dated 4 September 2024 (in accordance with Rule 45.2).    

 

2. The Tribunal notes that serious and significant issues are raised by the Report and has 

resolved to investigate the reports of conduct that may amount to any form of Prohibited 

Conduct within the Rules contained within the written report. 

 

This one page is the initial reasons of the YouX Election Tribunal released on 10 September 

2024. 

 

Dr David Plater, Convenor 

 


